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A.R. MacNeill Parent Advisory Council Minutes 

Location: Library 

Wednesday February 22, 2023 

PAC meeting 

7:00 pm 

 

Present: John Blair (Principal) 

Aspi Ustad, PAC Chair 

Catherine Ellens, Secretary 

Angela Ng, treasurer 

 

Parent attendees:  

Jag Reehal 

 

1. Welcome and Introductions. 

 

2. Call to order 7:06 pm 

 

3. Approval of the minutes for January 18, 2023 meeting 

 

•   Aspi motioned for approval;   Angela seconded.  Minutes were approved 

 

4. Approval of/Additions to the Agenda.  

 

• Murals  

• Light update 

 

5. Administration Report 

Meet with Board on Thursday and will share with staff, then community. Likely will be linear 

again based on what he has heard.  

 

Had winter formal, it went really well. 

 

Indigenous-Focussed Graduation requirement - need minimum 4 credits as Indigenous focussed 

requirements. Can take a Social and/or English  courses that are Indigenous-focussed. Starts next 

year.  

 

Upcoming important dates: 

March 7-9 Spring Play 

March 10- last day before spring break 

March 27 - first day back after spring break 

March 28 - Collaboration day 

March 30 - Term 2 Report Cards published 

April 7 - Good Friday 

April 10 - Easter Monday 

April 12 - parent teacher conferences (2-4) 



 

 2 of 2 

April 13 - parent teacher conferences (2-4 and 6-8pm) 

April 18 - collaboration day 

April 19 - Pac meeting 7pm 

 

6. Chair report - Aspi 

 

Nothing to report. Nothing has happened with DPAC as far as he knows. 

 

7. Treasurer Report—Angela Ng: 

 

As of Feb 1, 2023: 

Chequing account: $290.17 

Gaming account: $28, 585.06 

Dry Grad account: $4178.18 

 

Dry Grad signers have been added to the account. 

 

9. Incentive update - no representative present 

 

11. Dry Grad - Fundraising is underway. Keep an eye out for emails on the fundraisers and 

Facebook page. If you have questions, donations or want to volunteer, please email 

armacneilldrygrad2023@gmail.com 

 

11. Other business  

 

Murals - Jag asked if we could do a mural like the one at Garden City Elementary. Jag and Mr. 

Blair to look into applying to have one done at the school. 

 

Light update - Jag talked to a guy with the city about the No 4 and Granville intersection and 

having a left hand turn lane added as the cars back up.  The city stated there were no accidents or 

fatalities in the intersection. They will get back to him. Jag will follow up if he doesn’t hear from 

them.  

 

Next meeting April 19 at 7pm in the library. There is no meeting in March  

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:50 pm. 
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